
5/5/24, 10:00 AMCapeElizabeth.org Mail - [CE SBAC] Shared Document for Follow-Up Questions to Portland Research Group

Page 1 of 1https://mail.google.com/mail/u/1/?ik=702455f3bf&view=pt&search=a…simpl=msg-f:1798044404479980964&simpl=msg-f:1798045460800555895

Susana Measelle Hubbs <susana.hubbs@capeelizabeth.org>

[CE SBAC] Shared Document for Follow-Up Questions to Portland Research
Group
2 messages

Michael Hussey <mhussey@gmail.com> Fri, May 3, 2024 at 11:06 AM
To: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Please post your follow-up questions to Portland Research Group in this shared document.

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1R3RLwMKF5z4FosgioaA3jflgsOpuvNIm5ae8u0Fq3i8/edit?usp=sharing

I would second Larry's request for another working session next Wednesday. I would also request that Bruce
Lockwood participate in that meeting to answer our questions and finish the presentation (which was unfortunately
rushed last night -- with so much detail skipped over). 

Thanks,
Michael

--
Under Maine's Freedom of Access law, documents - including e-mail - about town/school department business are
classified as public records and may be subject to disclosure.
To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to cesbac+unsubscribe@
capeelizabethschools.org.

Penny Jordan <penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org> Fri, May 3, 2024 at 11:22 AM
To: Michael Hussey <mhussey@gmail.com>
Cc: "SBAC (CE School Building Advisory Cmte)" <cesbac@capeelizabethschools.org>

Michael - thank you for pulling this together to collect questions for Bruce. 

Penelope (Penny) Jordan
21 Wells Road 
penny.jordan@capeelizabeth.org
207-671-5341
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